Pyer ot echni cs Devel opnent, |nc. April 3, 2003
500 West University Parkway #1S

Baltinore, Maryland 21210-3253 Document #20030403U01
+1(410) 808- 6646 EI N: 52- 2351863 |Ref er ences#20021029U00

IIIlI”lIIIIIIIII”II”IIIIII”III””III”IIIIIIIIlllll”IIII
To . United States Postal Service, Civil Practice Section
: Attn: Ceneral Counsel
475 L' Enfant Plaza West, S W
Washi ngton, District of Columnbia 20260-1100
v: +1 (202) 268-2966
f: +1 (202) 268-5287

Dear Sir/ Madam

This is a follow up to your letter dated April 1, 2003 in regards to FOA
Appeal No. 03-072. This appeal was for our original request [20021029U00],
submitted to the Departnent of Operations Planning on Cctober 29'" 2002 as
per Robert Faruq Acting FO A Oficer.

W have found the quality of your response to be poor. You have failed to
address nmany explicitly stated issues. W question the neans which your
office have used in this response. It is wholly apparent that the conplete
adm nistrative record was not reviewed. Further it is apparent that the
sel ected copies of documents which we have provided your office were not
careful ly revi ewed.

Your reply was an unintelligible junble of words. There was no correlation to
it and our appeal.

* Never did we request the “TIGER/ Zi p+4” file.
* You have still not answered how the fees were cal cul at ed.

e W never asked for “...of postal patrons or other persons”. You nay note
your agency does sell data (Zi p+4 product) simlar to what we have asked for,
hence either your agency is in violation of 39 U S.C. § 412 or our request is
not .

Fromthe content of your reply, it is apparent that it is not directed to our

FO A appeal request. It is our hope that we can avoid litigation, please
contact us as to a resolution.

Si ncerely,

Jason Pyeron

Cc: by emnil Elizabeth Martin <emartin7@sps. gov>

an old tradition of quality
in a new worl d of business
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